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CRÍOCHA CALLAN AREA  
         Fr. Donagh O’Meara 065 7087012 - 087 2322140  

            Fr. Martin Shanahan 087 7486935 - Fr. Pat Larkin 087 2300627 
               SUNDAY 30TH DECEMBER 2018    FEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY YEAR CFEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY YEAR CFEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY YEAR CFEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY YEAR C    

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEKS 

MULLAGH 

Sun.30th@11am. Michael & Mary McAuliffe 
   Christina Clancy 
   Brid Frawley 
   James Frawley 
   John Landzaat 50th Anniversary 
   Donal & Maureen Marrinan 
   Pat McGuire 
   James Cotter 
   PJ (Patrick Joseph) Curtin 
  Bridget O’Loughlin, Moyglass & deceased family members 
          Margaret  & Theresa O’Brien, Cahuligane & deceased family members  
 

Sun.6th@11am. Peter & Delia O’Brien their sons 
   Vincent, PJ & Michael, & their daughters in law 
   Brenda & Patricia 
   Brian Sexton 1st Anniversary  late of New York 
 

QUILTY 

Sat.29th@7.15pm. Bridget Pender 
   Tom Pender 
   Kathleen Lynch 
   Anne King 
 

Sat.5th@7.15pm.  Vanessa Murrihy 
 

COORE   

Sun.30th@9.30am. John Ryan, Mullagh 
   Jonathan Micoud 5th Anniversary 
 

Sun.6th@9.30am. Michael, Nora & Michael Jnr Fitzpatrick 
   Mick & Susan Talty 
   Tom Talty 
   Joe & Josephine Talty 
    

MINISTRY OF THE WORD 
Mullagh 
Sun.30th@11am. Geraldine McMahon 
Sun.6th@11am. Mary Conway 
Sun.13th@11am. Mary Clancy 
Quilty  
Sat.29th@7.15pm John Daly 
Sat.5th@7.15pm. Anthony Murphy 
Sat.12th@7.30pm. Beatrice O’Riordan 
Coore 
Sun.30th@9.30am Mary Murphy 
Sun.6th@9.30am. Catherine Corry 
Sun.13th@9.30am Katelyn Hehir 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Mullagh 
Sun.30th@11am. Patsy O’Brien & Mary T Lynch 
Sun.6th@11am. Maureen O’Grady & Mary Donnellan 
Sun.13th@11am. Mary McNamara & Eleanor O’Dwyer 
Quilty 
Sat.29th@7.15pm. Rita O’Dwyer & Anne O’Kelly 
Sat.5th@7.15pm. Michael O’Doherty & Antoinette Pender 
Sat.12th@7.15pm. Rita Murphy & Michael Kelleher 
Coore 
Sun.30th@9.30am Blá Sexton & Pete Sexton 
Sun.06th@9.30am. Ann Hanrahan & Mary Murphy 
Sun.13th@9.30am. Catherine Sexton & Mary Nugent 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS  

Mullagh 
Sun.30th@11am. Group A  
Sun.6th@11am. Group B 
Sun.13th@11am. Group C   
 
Quilty 
Sat.29th@7.15pm Group A  
Sat.5th@7.15pm. Group B 
Sat.12th@7.15pm Group A  

Rosary Rota 
Sat. 29th December at 7.15pm in Quilty Anthony Murphy 

Sat. 5th January at 7.15pm in Mary McCarthy 
Sat. 12th January at 7.15pm in Quilty Eddie Donnellan 

 

Child Protection 
Our Child Protection representatives are Mary Murrihy, John 

O’Brien, Mary O’Gorman and Kathleen McMahon.  If you have 
a concerns regarding Child Protection you may contact Cleo 
Yates at 065-6828638. ext 114. or:  c.yates@killaloediocese.ie 
Full details of Child Protection Services are up in the porch of 

each Church and in the Sacristies. We are currently working on 
a child Protection Audit for the Diocese. 

 

BEGIN 
Begin again to the summoning birds 

 to the sight of the light at the window, 

 begin to the roar of morning traffic 

 all along Pembroke Road. 

 Every beginning is a promise 

 born in light and dying in dark 

 determination and exaltation of springtime 
 flowering the way to work. 

 Begin to the pageant of queuing girls 

 the arrogant loneliness of swans in the canal 

 bridges linking the past and future 

 old friends passing though with us still. 
 Begin to the loneliness that cannot end 

 since it perhaps is what makes us begin, 

 begin to wonder at unknown faces 

 at crying birds in the sudden rain 

 at branches stark in the willing sunlight 

 at seagulls foraging for bread 
 at couples sharing a sunny secret 

 alone together while making good. 

 Though we live in a world that dreams of ending 

 that always seems about to give in 

 something that will not acknowledge conclusion 
 insists that we forever begin. 

 

— From The Essential Brendan Kennelly 

Tabhair Aire ‘Take Care’ 
KIB Bereavement 
Support Group 
085 842 3087 

Basket Collection 

23/12/18 - €905 

Priests Collection €480 

 

DAILY MASSES NEXT WEEK  MULLAGH 
Monday—Holy Communion Service at 10am 

 

Tuesday New Years Day— 
Mass at 10am in Miltown 
Mass at 11.30 in Mullagh 

 

Friday is the First Friday—Mass at 9.15am.   
Calls to the sick on Thursday and Friday.  

 

 

Coore 
Sun.30th@9.30am. Group A 
Sun.6th@9.30am. Group B 
Sun.13th@9.30am Group A  

SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy to the Sexton Family on the 
death of Patrick, may his gentle soul rest in peace. 
BAPTISM:  We welcome into Gods Family and the Christian 
Community Harry James Sexton baptised recently in Mullagh 
Church. Tadgh Seán Dooley baptised in Coore Church this weekend. 
ADORATION: Will resume on Wednesday 2nd January as usual.  A 
suggestion maybe for someone thinking of New Years resolutions, 
spend any hour of choice every Wednesday from 10 am  to 8 pm in 
Eucharistic Adoration in Mullagh Sacristy.  All welcome. 
PARISH PASTORAL GROUP: Next meeting will be on Tuesday 15th 
January 2019. 
PILGRIMAGE TO ROME led by Bishop Fintan Monahan for all those 
who pass on the Faith to our Youth.  €599 April 23rd -26th, 2019. For 
further information contact Joanne O' Brien (085) 874 9207 
PILGRIMAGE TO MEDJUGORJE: Date  13th June 2019   Flight 
from Shannon to Split  Spiritual director  Fr Paddy Conway Cost 
€725   If paid by the 10th December  €625. Contact  Bernadette 
Murphy  0861634553 
MEDJUGORJE PILGRIMAGE FOR THE YOUTH FESTIVAL at 
August Bank Holiday Weekend 2019 one of the biggest events of the 
year in Medjugorje.  ex Dublin costs €725 pps  for 7 nights there is 
€100 off the price  if payment is made in full before the 10th 
December 2018.  Payment can also be made in instalments Contact 
James Treacy 061-921470 or 0860572216 
KILLALOE DIOCESE LOURDES  PILGRIMAGE 2019: The 63rd 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes from the Diocese of Killaloe under 
the leadership of Bishop Fintan Monahan  will leave Shannon Airport 
on Tuesday 25th June returning  Sunday 30th June. £725pps full 
board with £20 discount for online booking. Special section for 
assisted pilgrims with details  from Fr Tom Ryan, Cathedral 
Ennis  087-2349816 . All other bookings  to  joewalshtours.ie 
K.I.B. LOTTO :     numbers drawn - 03, 07, 17, 18 on  23th 

December 2018. No Jackpot Winner.  €100 winner: Mary Coughlan, 

Rhineroe. €20 Winners: Sarah Glenny, Quilty.  Valerie Potter, 

Mullagh.  Michael Tom Sexton, Emelagh. Aideen Corry, Moloskey.  

Carlos McCarthy, Quilty.  This weeks Jackpot was €5,600 next week 

€5,800. Please Support Kilmurry IB. Sports lotto on  

www.locallotto.ie. Next Week’s Venue; “Dalys on SUNDAY 30th 
DECEMBER 2018” 
MULLAGH PARISH OFFICE: Office will be closed from Friday 21st 
December at 2.30pm until Monday 7th January at 9.30am.  Anyone 
wanting to put a notice in the newsletter for weekend 5th/6th January, 
please email to: office@kibparish.ie or drop in office letterbox before 
Friday 4th January.   
COORE AND ITS PEOPLE: The Broadcasting authority of Ireland’s 
sound and vision shows ‘Coore and its people’ will be broadcast on 
RCB radio on the 4th January at 1pm.  You can tune in on 94.8fm or 
listen live on rcb.ie  A huge thank you to all who contributed to this 
series in any way. 
PARISH SURVEY: We hope to do a Parish Survey to get an idea of 
some of the needs of the Parish in the New Year.  We hope to do it 
online and on paper.  
KILKEE SUB AQUA SEARCH AND RECOVERY UNIT: Fundraising 
5lm/10km walk and 5km/10km Run on New Years Eve at 12 noon.  
Registration at Bandstand, Kilkee from 11.30am.  Entry €10 per 
person.  Please support this very worthwhile organisation. 
MINDFULNESS MEDITATION CLASSES on Tues Jan 8th @7.30 
pm -9pm. St Josephs Sec School, Spanish Point. Special offer 5 
weeks class  €40. Further information from Cait 0864534466 Nollaig 
Beannaithe gus Athbliain faoi. mhaise dhaoibh 
 

 

SOLAS – An overnight of Faith, Fun and Workshops in St. Flannan's 
College Ennis. Friday 18th Jan 6:30p.m-Saturday 19th Jan at 2p.m. 
All T.Y to 6th Year students are welcome. For more info/bookings 
contact: Joanne (085) 874 9207 or Cora (087) 240 0135 
CREE POSTMASTER JACK HORGAN is retiring on 31st 
December, 2018 after 33 years of dedicated service. The community 
will hold a retirement celebration for Jack on Saturday, 5th 
January,2019 in Cree Community Centre after 6.00 p.m. Mass in 
Cree. There will be music and light refreshment on the night and any 
contributions of home baking,sandwiches etc. would be greatly 
appreciated and left in to the community centre from 5.00 p.m. on 
Saturday, 5th January. (Any queries, please contact Brigid Browne 
on 087 7425672) Everyone is welcome to join in the celebration and 
show their appreciation to Jack. 
 

We wish all our parishioners a Happy New Year 
From The Parish Office, The Finance 

Committee, The Parish Pastoral Council and 
the Sacristans. 

 
THE LOVING GOD 

I believe in the loving God of life who loves me unconditionally, 
and who wants to see me alive and well.   

I believe in the God, who always forgives me and opens to me 
a future full of life and hope. 

I believe in the God who is with me every second of my life to 
help me, heal me, console me, strengthen me, suffer with me 

and be my best friend. 
I believe in the God who knows only love and compassion; who 

is a “lover of life” and who begs me to “choose life”.  
In this faith I find joy and peace in the present life and hope for 

the life to come. 

JANUARY ANNIVERSARY MASSES: 
Saturday 5th & Saturday 26th In Quilty Church.  

Sunday 6th & Sunday 27th in Coore & Mullagh Churches. 
 

FEBRUARY ANNIVERSARY MASSES: 
Saturday 2nd & Saturday 23rd In Quilty Church.  

Sunday 3rd & Sunday 24th in Coore & Mullagh Churches. 
 

MARCH ANNIVERSARY MASSES: 
Saturday 2nd & Saturday 30th In Quilty Church.  

Sunday 3rd & Sunday 31st in Coore & Mullagh Churches. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL FOOD APPEAL: 

St. Vincent de Paul Food Appeal 2018: Many, many thanks to the 

huge number of people who donated to the Christmas Food Appeal 

held in Mullagh N.S.. Three extra large boxes full to the brim with 

non-perishables were passed on to local representatives who will 

arrange distribution of same to those less fortunate in our 

community. We hope our efforts will go at least part of the way 

towards making Christmas a happier time for many this year. 

MULLAGH COMMUNITY HALL 
 

Sincere thanks to all who have contributed so generously to 

our parish hall.  In the New Year we hope to publish a 

statement of donation.  The goal of the fundraising committee 

is near in sight.  If anyone would still like to make a 

contribution you might drop it into the basket on Sunday or 

drop it into the parish office anytime during the week. 


